
Learn howHome Fire Safety Patrol can help students in your community learn how smoke alarms help families stay safe from home fires!

Sound Off with the Home Fire Safety Patrol is a tested and proven 
approach to fire and life safety education. 

 Use resources to educate students and families about the importance of 
working smoke alarms, the meaning of the sounds they make, and where 
they belong in the home. 

The program supports a community approach to fire safety by forging 
partnerships among students, families, educators, fire personnel , and 
life safety educators.

Virtual introductions offered each month March - November 2024

Join us at 10:30 a.m.
March 27
May 22
July 10

September 25 
November 6

Join us at 2:00 p.m.
April 10
June 19

August 14
October 23 




Click here to join the 
2024 Sound Off 

Virtual Introduction

You must be present virtually, and have a 
screen for viewing the presentation.
The WebEx meeting can be accessed with 
your computer, tablet, or smartphone.

Join us!

Join us at 7:00 p.m.
October 16

Join us Saturday at 10:30 a.m.
August 24

https://scdllr.webex.com/wbxmjs/joinservice/sites/scdllr/meeting/download/b963ec3143c14ea8a9908a680069cb2c?siteurl=scdllr&MTID=m4650202695b85ce3221a958d13d8a187

